

Dublin Lawn Tennis Council

Serving over a Century of League Tennis

c/o David Lloyd Riverview, Beech Hill, Clonskeagh, Dublin 4. Phone: 260 3201 E-mail: info@dltc.net

21 July 2023

Dear Hon. Secretary/Junior Co Ordinator

PLEASE ENSURE THIS LETTER AND ENTRY FORM IS GIVEN TO THE JUNIOR CO-ORDINATOR IN YOUR CLUB IMMEDIATELY.

The attached entry form must be completed in full (Block Capitals please) and returned to me, by <u>15th August 2023.</u> Please either enclose cheque, or arrange Electronic Payment, making sure to input full Club Name as reference.

UNDER 14 LEAGUE - Class 1 & 2

Players must be Under 14 on 31 December 2022 i.e., born in 2009 or later. A team consists of 6 players, playing as 3 doubles pairings. The 3rd set will be played as a Championship Tie-Break (First to 10 points, leading by 2 points).

UNDER 18 LEAGUE

Players must be Under 18 on 31 December 2022 i.e., born in 2005 or later. A team consists of 4 players, playing 2 singles and 1 doubles.

Under 18 - CLASS 1 Only

There is a draw each Sunday to decide who plays singles and doubles. The 3rd set will be played as a Championship Tie-Break (First to 10 points, leading by 2 points).

Under 18 - CLASS 2 Only

The best 2 players will each play singles in order of merit, i.e. best player at No. 1 singles & second best player at No. 2 singles. The remaining 2 players will play a doubles. The 3rd set will be played as a Championship Tie-Break (First to 10 points, leading by 2 points).

Matches are played on Sundays, mainly at 16.00, with some matches at 17.30. The first matches are on Sunday 17th September 2023 with finals on Sunday 19th November 2023. The top two teams from each section will qualify for the knock out stages of the league.

Please ensure that ALL parts of the entry form are completed in full.

******* ***** *** *** SPECIAL REQUESTS OR PROBLEMS

Please use this section of the entry form to detail any teams that may be particularly weak or strong this year. Please give us proposed player names and any other relevant details, so that we can place teams in most appropriate Class. (Use a separate sheet if easier).

I look forward to the early receipt of your entry. If you have any queries please e-mail us at dublinlawntenniscouncil@gmail.com as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Harry McCarthy Hon. Secretary